
NOTICE REGARDING PRIVATELY ORGANIZED STUDENT TRIPS 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE that the student trip known as ________________________________, 
which is being scheduled for the approximate dates of _____________________ through 
_________________________ is being organized by _________________________as 
a private trip.  The trip is not organized, sanctioned, sponsored, approved, supervised or 
funded by the New Hanover County Board of Education (a/k/a the New Hanover County 
Schools) or any school or official group within the New Hanover County Schools. 
 
The person named above is organizing, conducting and supervising the trip as a private 
citizen and not as an employee or agent of the New Hanover County Schools. 
 
The New Hanover County Schools has no responsibility or liability with respect to the trip 
and provides no insurance to cover property loss or damage, bodily injury or death which 
may occur on the trip. 
 
The New Hanover County Schools has not reviewed, recommended or approved the trip, 
the modes of travel associated with the trip, or the supervision of the students on the trip. 
 
New Hanover County Schools’ students are not required to go on the trip and will receive 
no academic or extra credit with the New Hanover County Schools by going on the trip. 
 
By signing this Notice, the parent/guardian (and student, if an adult) acknowledge that 
they have received, read and fully understand this Notice.   
 
 

       ___________________________________ 
       Print Name of Parent/Guardian 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Signature 
  
       ___________________________________ 
       Date 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Print Name of Student (if an adult) 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Signature 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Date 


